Mrs. Sujana Chakravarty

Former Secretary General, TNAI
AR

13-06-1950 to 20-06-2017

Dear Madam/ Sir,

We are writing to you all with grieved heart as Mrs. Sujana Chakravarty,
former Secretary-General, TNAI left us for heavenly abode on June 20, 2017.

It is the saddest of the moment for all of us, she left behind some pleasant
memories of our togetherness. We wouldn't want to deny anyone the
opportunity to have their final say and relay their thoughts and prayers.

In this regard a condolence meeting with her family and friends has been
organised at TNAI Headquarters, L-17, Florence Nightingale Lane, Green Park,
New Delhi-110016 on June 28, 2017 at 3.00 p.m.

Your presence is solicited, kindly join us for the condolence meeting.

With regards

Mrs. Evelyn P. Kannan

Secretary General

The Trained Nurses Association of India
L-17, Florence Nightingale Lane,

Green Park Main,

New Delhi-110016

Ph: 01126858304, 26966873



